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The Lewis and Clark Expedition was a seminal event in American history.
Led by Meriwether Lewis and William Clark, the expedition set out in 1804
to explore the Louisiana Free Download, a vast territory that had been
acquired by the United States from France the previous year. The
expedition traveled over 8,000 miles, from the Missouri River to the Pacific
Ocean, and back again. Along the way, they encountered a wide variety of
Native American tribes, and they collected a wealth of information about the
flora, fauna, and geography of the American West.

One of the most overlooked aspects of the Lewis and Clark Expedition is
the prevalence of venereal disease among its members. Historical records
indicate that at least 10 of the 33 members of the expedition contracted
venereal disease at some point during their journey. This is a significant
number, given that the expedition lasted for over two years and that its
members were constantly exposed to the elements and to the dangers of
the frontier.

The venereal diseases that afflicted the members of the Lewis and Clark
Expedition were likely contracted from Native American women. The
explorers often traded with Native American tribes for food and supplies,
and it is likely that some of these encounters resulted in sexual contact.
Venereal diseases were common among Native American tribes at the
time, and they were easily transmitted to the explorers.
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The symptoms of venereal disease can be severe, and they can include
pain, swelling, and discharge. In some cases, venereal disease can lead to
infertility or even death. The explorers who contracted venereal disease on
the Lewis and Clark Expedition likely suffered from a variety of these
symptoms. This would have made their journey even more difficult, and it
may have contributed to the deaths of some of the expedition's members.

The prevalence of venereal disease on the Lewis and Clark Expedition is a
reminder that this was a dangerous and arduous journey. The explorers
faced a variety of challenges, both from the elements and from the people
they encountered. Venereal disease was just one of the many dangers that
the explorers faced, but it was a danger that they could not ignore.

The hidden history of venereal disease on the Lewis and Clark Expedition
is a fascinating story that sheds light on the challenges that the explorers
faced. It is a story that is often overlooked, but it is a story that is worth
telling.
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